
September 19, 2020 

Dear Families of Green Lake Students, 

This letter is an update to the letter sent yesterday, September 18. Today, September 19, we were 

notified that two additional students in our school tested positive for COVID-19. This makes three 

positive cases. All cases have been confined to the designated high school area.  

The Green Lake County Health Department has been in contact with families of the specific students and 

staff who were in close contact with the student to discuss next steps regarding self-quarantine. We are 

notifying all student families so that you may follow the Center for Disease Control (CDC) 

recommendations and self-monitor for any symptoms related to COVID-19: 

• Fever (100.4 ◦F or higher) or chills 

• Fatigue 

• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

• Cough 

• Muscle or body aches 

• Headache 

• Sore throat 

• New loss of taste or smell 

• Congestion or runny nose 

• Nausea or vomiting 

• Diarrhea 

Self-isolate if you or a member of your family develop any of the symptoms listed above. 
Individuals who need medical care or testing should contact their medical provider. For more 
information regarding COVID-19 and what you can do to stay safe, visit: www.cdc.gov/covid19. 
It’s incredibly important that the entire community work together, in our separate homes, to 
support each other through these uncertain times and limit the further spread of COVID-19. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any concerns or questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mary Allen 
District Administrator 
 

 

 


